Data Submitted (UTC 11): 5/18/2020 7:39:06 PM

First name: William Last name: Youmans

Organization:

Title:

Comments: Lutsen Ski area Expansion

Dear Forest Service,

I am a 6 mo resident of Cook county living here and skiing during much of the winter. I have skied Lutsen for more than 20 years.

I fully support their expansion which has been under study. The economic, recreational ski impact I feel will be all positive and no significant downsides to environment, wildlife etc..

The current ski experience is good at Lutsen but could be so much better with the expansion. Many of the existing runs are similar and do not provide enough variety for beginners and experts. New runs and a larger selection would greatly benefit the area.

Thank you for this consideration.

William Youmans 1544 E. Highway 61 Grand Marais, MN 55604

2831 Huntington Ave St Louis Park, MN 55416

952-412-6644 youma001@umn.edu